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On March 27, 2021, Sam Houston State University, 

Licensee of KSHU 90.5 Huntsville Texas, filed an 

application with the federal communications commission 

for renewal of its license. Members of the public withing 

to view this application or obtain information about how 

to file comments and petitions on the application can 

visit publicfiles.fcc.gov and search in KSHU’s public file. 

 

 


